
From:  Bill McCavery 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill 
Sent:  Wed 4/3/2019 6:02 PM 
Subject: Richmond Hill Secondary Plan Meetings   

To Town Clerk 

Dear Town Clerk, 

Since I am unable to attend the meeting tonight on the future of the downtown core of 
Richmond Hill could you please let it be known that I am definitely not in favor of 
changing the Secondary  Plan. This was already studied and passed after much 
research just 2 years ago, and my friends and I were happy with it. The only ones not 
happy are the developers and the council members who are their friends.  

Could you please inform me about future deliberations or meetings? 

Thank You, 

Gloria McCavery 

77 Bedford  Park Ave. 

Richmond Hill, ON L4C 2N9  


